We learn and pray, in faith and love



31.3.2021

Dear families of St. Kentigern's,

Holy Week

The children have thoroughly enjoyed the wide range of activities that have taken place in order to help them understand the importance of Lent and Easter. Our webpage has the school's interpretation of the Stations of the Cross, all of which have been created by the children.

Holiday Activity Fund - Play scheme in a bag

The Department for Education have delivered to all schools, a bag of activities for eligible families. These have distributed throughout the week. Please note, school has had no input into deciding who should receive these bags or their contents.

Positive Covid-19 test results

If your child tests positive for Covid-19 over the next two days, please inform school via the admin email address so that families can be advised to self-isolate. Thank you.

Free School Meal Vouchers

WONDE vouchers were released yesterday to cover the Easter holidays. If you have not received your voucher, please contact the school office.

We learn and pray, in faith and love

Easter Reflection

May the glory and the promise of this joyous time of year Bring peace and happiness to you and those you hold most dear. And may Christ, Our Risen Saviour, always be there by your side To bless you most abundantly and be your loving guide.



Chester joins the children in the sun

I look forward to seeing you all again on Monday 12th April. Have a wonderful Easter.

With continued best wishes,

Madeine Mudoon

Mrs Muldoon

Headteacher